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Our support of in need individuals is key to their quality of life. Without our DSPs 

these in need individuals wouldn't have the quality of lives they have and that is very 

important as human beings. Most if not all of us don't make enough money to support 

our quality of life and work 2 jobs. DSPs are under rated and underpaid. I guarantee 

if the powers to be were in need they'd want happy supported DSPs taking care of 

them. Not tired frustrated from working constantly. Please help us take care of 

ourselves as well. This raise is a game changer not only for us but for the in need 

individuals we support. Thank you 


